
September 4th  

PDC meeting notes  

 

●​ Welcome: Led activity from Lauren - GRTL (Getting Ready to Learn)  

○​ Start of the year celebrations/ PD celebrations  

○​ How are we ensuring rigor in September PD?  

■​ Making additions from our Rigor Quadrants (from the article: Rigor 

is More than Hard Work, Fisher & Frey) to our classroom (lesson 

planning, are we assessing harder than we are teaching, etc).  

●​ Special projects: 5,4,3 = pass as a committee 2,1,0 = committee discussion and 

majority rules  

○​ Two requests:  

○​ 1. Randall Elementary: Becky Dollins, School Librarian, spring conference. 

Passed by committee? Yes / pass  

○​  2. Luff Elementary: Levi Smith, Missouri Counselor Conference. Passed 

by committee? Yes / pass  

●​ Special project updates:  

○​ SP requirements listed in committee slides here (slide 15)  

○​ Special notes on updates: secondary only votes for secondary request, 

elementary only votes on elementary request  

●​ Survey BTS results:  

○​ Good feedback. Mentions of good mental spaces were being had, planning 

was noticeable, and feedback from previous years was being used.  

○​ Share feedback with staff- this helps them know PDC members are indeed 

looking at implementing these survey results.  

●​ Please review the 25-26 PD calendar if needed  

 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/13Sok8rr_QT3MiMJDRNuXe2Xi0eT4NG1WsLks7OsOpR0/edit?usp=sharing

